PC 2020-07-09 CI #1 Newin

From: sw.tinkerbell@gmail.com

To: Public Comment

Subject: Soccer gym

Date: Monday, July 6, 2020 1:56:14 PM

A concern [ would like to state is the speeding and traffic on Old Maple Road. Many use it as a short cut to get to
the soccer facility. People are frequently speeding through this area when they do use it. Due to the construction
multiple families are walking on the side of the road during this time and I don’t want anyone to get hit. Thanks!
Summer Newin

6535S390E

South Weber
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PC 2020-07-09 CI #2 Bowden

From: Skylee Bowden

To: Public Comment

Subject: Planning commission meeting in regards to La Roca Soccer complex
Date: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 3:11:33 PM

Residents of 286 E Old Maple Road.

My husband and I have recently built in the Old Maple Farms subdivision near the La Roca
Soccer complex. During our search to find where we wanted to move, what enticed us with
this area was the community. The quietness and ability to raise our kids with similar
experiences we had as children, which included playing outside with the neighbors
frequently.

During the Pandemic lockdown we noticed a significant decrease in traffic around our home,
we couldn’t figure it out, but loved it. Once the lock down was over we noticed what the
change was. The La Roca soccer complex was back open. Within the first week of them back
to open during their practice times our street was not only flooded with an increase in traffic,
but unsafe traffic. We counted a minimum of 10 people in one night, continuing through the
stop sign on the corner of old maple and silver oak lane, with no intentions of stopping.

In addition to that, we have seen countless speeding problems, especially during the practice
hours in the evening. We have yelled at cars driving by to slow down many times only to be
ignored and have them speed by and/or blow through the stop sign.

We have noticed people trying to toss things into the dumpsters as they drive by and if they
miss, they don’t care. They leave the garbage for our neighborhood to pick up the mess.
When we met with builders, looked at planning maps, etc we were told, shown, and under the
impression that the temporary barrier on 6650 was just that, temporary. As of now the barrier
has yet to come down, even though the road construction on 6650 has finished.

Because of that our “quiet and safe” neighborhood has become a high traffic shortcut for the
La Roca soccer complex. We as citizens of the city who help maintain, contribute, and love
the area would like nothing more than a solution to the constant problem we are faced with. So
that our children, like us, can grow up playing outside with the neighborhood kids without the
fear of being hit by a speeding car getting to soccer practice.

Solutions we would be open to include, but are not limited to, speed bumps, no La Roca
Traffic, the removal of the “temporary” barrier, etc.

We thank you for your time and hearing our concerns.
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PC 2020-07-09 CI #3 Skeen

From: Jordan Skeen

To: Public Comment

Subject: Planning commission meeting in regards to La Roca Soccer complex
Date: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 3:15:26 PM

Residents of 286 E Old Maple Road.

My husband and I have recently built in the Old Maple Farms subdivision near the La Roca
Soccer complex. During our search to find where we wanted to move, what enticed us with
this area was the community. The quietness and ability to raise our kids with similar
experiences we had as children, which included playing outside with the neighbors
frequently.

During the Pandemic lockdown we noticed a significant decrease in traffic around our home,
we couldn’t figure it out, but loved it. Once the lock down was over we noticed what the
change was. The La Roca soccer complex was back open. Within the first week of them back
to open during their practice times our street was not only flooded with an increase in traffic,
but unsafe traffic. We counted a minimum of 10 people in one night, continuing through the
stop sign on the corner of old maple and silver oak lane, with no intentions of stopping.

In addition to that, we have seen countless speeding problems, especially during the practice
hours in the evening. We have yelled at cars driving by to slow down many times only to be
ignored and have them speed by and/or blow through the stop sign.

We have noticed people trying to toss things into the dumpsters as they drive by and if they
miss, they don’t care. They leave the garbage for our neighborhood to pick up the mess.

When we met with builders, looked at planning maps, etc we were told, shown, and under the
impression that the temporary barrier on 6650 was just that, temporary. As of now the barrier
has yet to come down, even though the road construction on 6650 has finished.

Because of that our “quiet and safe” neighborhood has become a high traffic shortcut for the
La Roca soccer complex. We as citizens of the city who help maintain, contribute, and love
the area would like nothing more than a solution to the constant problem we are faced with. So
that our children, like us, can grow up playing outside with the neighborhood kids without the
fear of being hit by a speeding car getting to soccer practice.

Solutions we would be open to include, but are not limited to, speed bumps, no La Roca
Traffic, the removal of the “temporary” barrier, etc.

We thank you for your time and hearing our concerns.
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PC 2020-07-09 CI #4 Dance

From: Hollie Dance

To: Public Comment

Subject: Public Comment for Tonights Planning Commission Meeting
Date: Thursday, July 9, 2020 3:34:02 PM

Hi,

As a neighbor that is affected by the traffic to and from La Roca Soccer Practice facility I
would like to voice my concern regarding their conditional use permit.

It was stated in previous planning meetings that this was to be used only as a practice facility
and that there would never be more than 60 people at the complex at one time.

I would like to see that enforced so they do not continue to have tournaments and events late
into the evening and with more that 60 people.

6650 is not safe with that amount of traffic that passes through there and we'd like to see the
barricade closing part of 6650 removed and 6650 widened with sidewalks added.

Hollie Dance

Realtor® | Business Coach

Dance Moves Real Estate | Ascent Real Estate Group

M: (801) 721-8615

Start Your Home Search Here: www.DanceMovesRealEstate.com
www.HollieDance.com
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